
Please send the edited, attached letter to the Governor. Follow these steps:

1. Edit the below letter to fill in your information. Please do not include anything highlighted in yellow.

2. Save the edited letter and send to Graciela.Castillo-Krings@gov.ca.gov. 

3. E-mail to the Governor directly by—

a. Clicking on https://govapps.gov.ca.gov/gov39mail/index.php?h=1, and scrolling down to the bottom of the page (“Email the Governor”).

b. Click on “Have Comment.”

c. Complete your contact info, then go to “Please Choose Your Subject.” Scroll down to “AB02562.”

d. Click “Reply” if you’d like to confirm receipt of the e-mail, and then click “Continue.”

e. On the next page, click “Pro.” Then copy and paste your edited letter into the box under “Write your e-mail.” 

f. Click “Send Email.”

Please place on your organization’s letterhead 

DATE
Governor Jerry Brown

State Capitol

Sacramento, CA 95814
Re: Request for Signature – AB 2562 (Mullin): HCD Interest Rates 
Dear Governor Brown:
AB 2562 authorizes the California Department of Housing and Community Development (HCD) to adjust interest rates on loans coupled with affordable housing developments utilizing federal low-income housing tax credits (LIHTCs) when needed to help make these projects feasible. This bill also specifies that the Multifamily Housing Program (MHP) and other multifamily loans issued by HCD are eligible for a loan extension, subordination of an existing loan, and an investment of tax credit equity for substantial rehabilitation. We respectfully request your signature on this important bill.
1-2 sentence description of your organization. 

Under current law, HCD is authorized to reduce its interest rate on some loans and to increase the rate on certain others that also receive LIHTCs. AB 2562 gives HCD broader authority to adjust the interest rate on any HCD loan when the accrued interest would jeopardize a project’s ability to leverage federal LIHTCs. HCD loan programs provide 55-year deferred loans, which functionally operate as grants in exchange for long-term regulatory agreements that limit the income of tenants and rents that can be charged. About 10% of HCD's loan portfolio is expected to utilize this authority, and the need for an interest rate adjustment must be demonstrated by a third-party tax professional. Since these are loans that the Department would eventually be working with anyway, additional workload associated with this activity will be minimal. HCD’s costs can be recovered through fees authorized under this bill. Local public agencies have been adjusting their interest rates in these situations for years, and flexibility is also needed at the State level. 
AB 2562 also adds HCD's Multifamily Housing Program (MHP) to the list of multifamily loan programs in statute eligible under HCD's Loan Portfolio Restructuring (LPR) Program (AB 1699 of 2012). The LPR Program allows HCD to subordinate and extend existing loans to allow for a new round of federal tax credits to be brought in to finance substantial rehabilitation and renovation of older buildings. This will help maintain a long-term asset in good condition and protect the State’s investment in affordable housing. 
Thank you for your consideration of this measure. We respectfully request that you sign the bill into law.
Sincerely,

NAME

TITLE

ORGANIZATION
cc: Pedro Galvao (pedro@nonprofithousing.org), Non-Profit Housing Association of Northern California 


